
ELECTION 2017

he terms of office of the Retired Member and Alternate Retired Member 
of the Board of Retirement and the Retired Member of the Board of 
Investments will expire on December 31, 2017. To fill these positions, 
elections will be held this summer.

 
LACERA retirees interested in becoming a candidate may obtain a nomination 
packet from the Registrar–Recorder/County Clerk (RRCC), 12400 Imperial 
Highway, Norwalk, CA 90650, beginning April 24, 2017. To be a candidate,  
you must get the signatures of 25 LACERA members who retired on or before  
March 1, 2017. The RRCC must receive signed nominating petitions by  
5:00 p.m. on May 23, 2017.

Official ballots will be mailed beginning on June 26, 2017. Those who do not 
receive a ballot by July 7, 2017, or who wish to correct a mistake on  
their original ballot, may request a duplicate by notifying the RRCC in writing 
on or before July 14, 2017, via fax at (562) 466-6025, or via email to  
fguijaro@rrcc.lacounty.gov or malfonso@rrcc.lacounty.gov.

Copies of the election procedures are available from the RRCC (see address 
above); the Executive Office of the Board of Supervisors, 383 Kenneth Hahn 
Hall of Administration, 500 West Temple Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012; and at 
the Executive Office of the Board of Supervisors’ Election Information website:  
http://bos.lacounty.gov/Services/ConflictofInterestLobbyist/LACERAElection.

T

For general information regarding this election, call 213-974-1093.
For inquiries regarding LACERA retirement benefits, call 800-786-6464.

Ballots must be received by the RRCC 
by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 1, 2017, 

to be eligible for counting.


